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Qujanaq, thank you Mr./Madam Chair, 
My name is Michael, I speak on behalf of the Inuit Circumpolar Council.
ICC want to thank the Expert Mechanism and UNESCO for the implementation of the International Decade of Indigenous Peoples’ Languages. Inuit are committed to joining the conversation and work to ensure the promotion, protection, strengthening, and revitalization of Inuit languages. Inuit were part of a growing voice from Indigenous Peoples around the world calling for more time dedicated to Indigenous Peoples languages.
In Chukotka,  Inuit Circumpolar Council is actively promoting Inuit languages including through a plan of main activities during  the International Decade of Indigenous Languages. The plan contains a number of activities such as improving public administration and interaction with civil society institutions; education and teacher training; science; digitalization and culture; book publishing and the media; and information on the International Decade of Indigenous Languages.
In November 2023 Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated, the birthright organization for Nunavut Inuit, invited Inuktut language educators, leaders, civil servants and champions to come together to identify, and prioritize ways in which organizations will commit to strengthening, revitalizing, and protecting the Inuktut language
The recommendations from these experts were all recorded, with the intention of putting together a 10-Year Action Plan for the Inuktut language, strategic framework that NTI will utilize to ensure that the recommendations from the lived experience from Inuit language specialists in our communities’ guides NTI towards supporting Inuit in reclaiming our language today, in the way that works for us. Made by Inuit, for Inuit.
In  Kalaallit Nunaat, 2SLGBTQI+ organizations have worked with Oqaasileriffik the language secretariat to develop and revive words such as Sipineq in our Indigenous language related to 2SLGBTQI+. 
Madam Chair. In addition to the good work and  achievements, we would like to ask the governments across Inuit Nunaat, including the Government of Kalaallit Nunaat, and the UN/ UNESCO to pay more attention to the promotion and protection of the rich dialects of our Indigenous languages. In Kalaallit Nunaat we are concerned of the lack of access to education for Iivit and Inughuit in their own languages and dialects, as well as knowledge in general about these linguistic and cultural differences. We see a need for concerted efforts to protect our diverse dialects. 
ICC thanks the members of the Global Task Force for their good and important work, and we look forward for two new Inuit members ICC appointed to engage in the GTF together with the Sámi member from the end of this year. 
Qujanaq Thank You
